
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

The Okaloosa County has certain space which is available for lease by interested parties.  That 
space is located in the vicinity of the Okaloosa County Fairgrounds located at 1958 Lewis Turner 
Blvd., Fort Walton Beach 32547. That space generally consists of approximately 32 buildings of 
various sizes, construction materials (e.g. metal, concrete block), and use (e.g. meetings, events, 
activities, offices, agricultural pens, restrooms, storage).  Any persons who might be interested in 
the space and would like additional information, should contact the Tourism Development 
Director’s Office at 850-651-7131. 


